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IPS Sponsors ! 

Dear Ivanhoe Primary School Community, 
 
Digital learning Technologies at IPS 
 
“Digital Learning at IPS will be irresistibly engaging for students and teachers across all learning areas and 
domains.  Our students will become innovative and confident users of digital technologies, using technology to 
communicate, collaborate, curate and create, while fostering higher order thinking skills and real-life problem 
solving.” (draft) 
 
We are committed to providing every student with opportunities to be their best. Collaboration, communication and 

problem solving skills wrapped up in the values of confidence, independence, persistence, resilience and respectful 

behaviours is a recipe for success. Work with us to support our learners / your child(ren) in becoming curious, reflective 

and critical in their thinking as global citizens. 

Over the “meet the teacher” week I’ve been able to informally chat with many parents who otherwise find it difficult to 

come to school due to work schedules etc and it has been refreshing to hear what they think of of our classroom and 

specialist programs. Many people are blissfully unaware of the supports that are in place to monitor and support the 

wellbeing of our students and their families.  

Camps and other activities deemed essential to the program can cause financial stress so it is important to remember 

that the school can set up a payment plan in order to help families. Information is confidential and COMPASS is used to 

manage invoicing. If this is an issue for you please come and see me or any of the office staff. 

Working Bee Wonders 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Last Sunday was the Foundation parents (and childrens) Working Bee. Trees were trimmed, lawns were mowed, garden 
beds weeded, drains were cleared, furniture was moved, rubbish was collected and a skip was filled. Many hands make 
light work and our school great for all the students. targets On the next page are the Working bee dates for the year.  
 
Come to as many as you like but put yours in your diary please. 
 

DIARY 
March 9 Curriculum Day—no students 
March 13 Labour Day public holiday 
March 14 School Photo Day 
March 15 Fair  Meeting 7.30 pm MPR 
March 23  JSC (gold coin) Out of Uniform Day   
March 29-31  Grade 4 Camp to Phillip Island  
March 30 IPS Mini Battle of the Bands 
March 30 Yr 5 Musical Soiree, 7pm 
March 31 End of Term 1. 2.30pm dismissal  
April 18  Start of Term 2 

 

 

 

Parents are urged to check the lost property area, near the 

office, as often as possible. 

Any unnamed, non school items will be sent to charity.  

Unnamed school clothing will be recycled through the 

Second Uniform Shop.  

http://www.ivanhoeps.vic.edu.au
http://www.ivanhoeps.vic.edu.au/sponsors.html
https://www.facebook.com/IvanhoePrimary


Page 2 

 
 
2017 District Swimming Carnival   
 
The weather was sensational and IPS secured a spot under the trees out of the sun. 
Plenty of parent supporters were in attendance and the carnival was ably managed by 
our very own Year 6 teacher Stotty with the assistance of our School Council Vice 
President Lisa Dal Pos. Keep reading for more details about how our students went.. 
 
 
Junior School Council  
 
Student Voice is an integral part of the fabric of our community.  
 
The JSC met on Monday with the Principal and Assistant Principal and decided on holding a gold coin out of school 
uniform day on the 23

rd
 of March as their major Semester One fundraiser to support “Kids off the Kerb”. You may have 

noticed their Ivanhoe Café called “Our Place” just on the other side of Bryant Reserve which provides opportunities for 
young people to work and engage with the community. 
 
“Our Place is a community café and space run by Kids Off The Kerb, a not-for-profit social enterprise. Our Place is 
supported by both the volunteers who believe in a better future for young people and the community who contribute to 
this cause. The aim at Our Place is to grow a thriving community hub and social enterprise incubator, with space 
available to other community groups to collaborate on projects and share ideas and experiences. 
We value your contribution.  Every time you buy a coffee or a tea or have a meal at Our Place, you are creating real 
opportunities for our participants” 
 
After speaking with their CEO they have offered to let us hold a JSC meeting on their premises as well as to send an 
engaging speaker to address one of our assemblies. 
 
One of our key implementation strategies in our draft Strategic Plan is to “Empower students through approaches that 
provide them with greater voice in decisions that affect their school experience” 
 
Lunchtime Club 
 
Ivanhoe Primary School's Lunchtime Club operates every Thursday during lunchtime in the after school care building and 
provides an opportunity for one year level each week to participate in either a craft, science or cooking activity guided and 
supervised by Sarah Emerson (qualified teacher and currently an Education Support Worker at IPS, as well as an 
assistant coordinator for the IPS OSHC program), Soula Zini and other members of the PFA and school community. 
 
Curriculum Day 
 
Last Curriculum Day we did some work around learning intentions and success criteria and focused on the importance of 
meaningful feedback. This time we're building on that as we look in depth at curiosity and powerful learning and work 
towards the development of a whole school instructional model for teaching and learning. We have invited Heidelberg PS 
to join us as part of our commitment to building communities of practice and enquiry.  
(An Education State Initiative) 
 
Learning Intentions  

 
The learning intention emphasises what the students will learn, rather than what they will do. Our teachers share 
the learning intention with students, either orally or in writing. Sometimes the learning intention is written on the board and 
shared with students at the beginning of a lesson or unit. In our classrooms and learning spaces we are endeavouring to 
make the Learning Intention explicit to students. 
 
School Photos 14th March 
 
Put it in your diary and remember the day before is a public holiday so although students will be reminded on the Friday 
human nature dictates many will forget over the weekend hence the diary suggestion to busy families. 
 
 

Year 6 Sunday April 30
th

 

Year 5 Sunday June 4
th

 

Year 4 Sunday July 23
rd

 

Year 3 Sunday August 27
th
 

Year 2 Sunday October  15
th
 

Year 1 Sunday November 26
th
 

 

If you can’t make it consider donating $20 to 

the Facilities fund though the School Office.  

Every little bit counts and goes to improving 

the experience the students have at school.  

But of course we would rather see you there! 
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2017 IPS School Fair – November 18th – SAVE THE DATE 
 
Government primary schools rely heavily on local fundraising to improve our facilities and enrich the educational 
outcomes for students.  Every 2 years we run this major social and fundraising event in our school grounds and this year 
it will be on Saturday Nov 18th.  
The Twilight Fair contributes much needed financial support to the school, enabling us to fund projects which would 
simply not otherwise be possible.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Here is an opportunity to 
contribute creative ideas and talents to a much loved IPS Event. It doesn’t matter what your skillset is (or isn’t) your 
enthusiasm and a positive mindset will provide the energy and carry us over the line. 
 
Please join us on the 15

th
 March at 7.30pm. 

 
We need your help. A Fair Committee meeting with be held in the MULTI PURPOSE ROOM / INNOVATION CENTRE on 
WEDNESDAY 15TH MARCH at 7.30pm to establish the Fair Committee. All positions are vacant. The more hands 
the lighter the work and the more successful the event.  
 
Road safety – Pick Up and drop off  
 
As you may be aware one of our students is currently recuperating at home after being struck by a car in Livingston 
Street. This highlights the very real dangers present in our congested streets. Please be vigilant and careful when picking 
up and dropping off children. Use the designated pickup and drop off zones patiently and considerately. Your kids will 
thank you.  
 
Sunsmart   
 
Please remember: all students must wear a wide brimmed hat in Term 1.  
 
The ‘No Hat No Play’ rule applies this term. Please ensure your child not only has the required hat each day but their 
name is written clearly on the hat. Baseball type caps are not acceptable. Your assistance in ensuring your child has the 
correct type of hat will be appreciated.  

 

 

Ivanhoe Primary is committed to safety and wellbeing of all children and young people. This will be the 

primary focus of our care and decision-making.  

Ivanhoe Primary has zero tolerance for child abuse.  

Ivanhoe Primary is committed to providing a child safe environment where children and young people 

are safe and feel safe, and their voices are heard about decisions that affect their lives. Particular 

attention will be paid to the cultural safety of Aboriginal children and children from culturally and/or 

linguistically diverse backgrounds, as well as the safety of children with a disability. 

Every person involved in Ivanhoe Primary has a responsibility to understand the important and specific 

role he/she plays individually and collectively to ensure that the wellbeing and safety of all children and 

young people is at the forefront of all they do and every decision they make. 

CHILD SAFETY: Protecting children from abuse is our responsibility. 



L.O.L! 

If horses wear shoes, what do 
camels wear? 
 
Desert boots. 

Ambulance Cover 
 
A trip to the hospital in an ambulance is expensive. Parents are strongly advised to take out ambulance cover for all family 
members.  
 
IPS Objectives: 
 
To provide an educational program that develops students’ curiosity and creativity. 

To develop responsible and engaged learners. 

To foster tolerance, respect and acceptance of others. 

To build each student’s resilience and self-esteem. 

To provide a curriculum that is rich and relevant and allows all students to succeed. 

To promote a strong, supportive partnership between home and the school and the wider community. 

To have high expectations of ourselves and others. 

 
* 2016 IPS Vision Statement. 

 
It does not matter much what the school’s strategic vision might declare if the culture does not reflect its objectives. Peter 
Drucker said ‘Culture eats strategy for breakfast’. 
 
Welcome to Ivanhoe Primary School. 
Mark Kent 

Principal 
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IDSSA SWIMMING CHAMPIONSHIPS         

WEDNESDAY I MARCH 

Congratulations to the 27 members of the IPS SWIMMING 

TEAM. All competitors swam extremely well against some 

very strong district swimmers at the IDSSA 

Championships.  

Team members were: is Scarlet B, Sarah A, Ranjiv B, 

Julia B, Archer C, Saskia C, Lucy C, Finn C, Claudia DP, 

Julia DP, Zoe F, Isabel F, Aden H, Georgia H, Jack H, 

Mitchell L, Ella M, Ruby M, Eva M, Isabella P, Mila S, 

Taylor S, Scarlett S, Guy T, Lucas T, Andy W, Rain Z.   

Results: 

1
st

 Place 

Breaststroke: 11B Mitchell L 

3
rd

 Place 

Freestyle:  9/10G Georgia H 

Backstroke:  11G Isabel F 

Butterfly: 11 B Rain Z 

4 x 50 M Relay:  11G Sarah A, Isabel F, Mila S, Lucy C 

These 7 IPS swimmers will represent IDSSA at the 

Banyule & Inner North /Moreland Division Swimming 

Carnival on Wednesday 8 March at Northcote Pool. 

Tomorrow, Friday 3 March 
Ivanhoe PS plays Alphington 
PS in an away competition of 
cricket, softball, volleyball and 
bat tennis. 
Bat Tennis, Softball & 
Volleyball will be at Alphington 
PS. 
Cricket will be at Alphington Park. 
Good luck to all teams. 

IVANHOE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS 

CARE 
24-Hour answering machine 

service:    
9499-5226   

Email:  iposhc@ optusnet.com.au 

OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS CARE FEES  
The fee schedule for each child per session is:  
Before School Care - $13.50.     
After School Care -  $16.50 
Early Finish:  
1.30pm—3.30pm     $16.50.    
1.30 pm—6.00 pm   $30.00 
Curriculum Day:   
Half Day    $30.00.  Full Day     $50.00 

GARDEN GROUP 
Monday 6 March at 9.30, after assembly. 

All welcome.  Where?  The front garden. 
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2017 IBBOTT House Captains 

Hello all, I am Joshua D, 
and I am privileged to be 
leading Ibbott this year as 
a House Captain. I am a 
part of 6HP (Mrs. Sierak's 
class), and when I'm at 
school, I enjoy 
mathematics, science and 
history. I partake in the 
grade 6 lunchtime band, 
thus my favourite 
specialist is music. At 
home, I enjoy reading and 
researching, along with 
my lessons in piano, and 
being a member of scouts. 

Last year, Ibbott earned 
the most points, and justly 
won the house competition. So, this year, we will not ease our 
efforts, we will strive to win again and to be a co-operative and 
passionate house. Success depends on two things – effort and 
mindset. If you want to achieve, you have to try your hardest, 
you may not be the most talented at a certain skill, but if you put 
in your full effort, you will achieve great things. Don't compare 
with others, no matter the outcome, if you keep a good mindset 
and attitude towards everything you do, you won't ever think 
negatively about what you're doing. Just keep on telling yourself 
that you can do it. Concluding, 2016 will be a year for Ibbott try 
your best and keep a positive attitude. So, collect and many 
points as you can, and let's win this year; Ibbott, Ibbott, we have 
spirit, Ibbott, Ibbott, there's no limit! 

Hi I am Sarah, your 2017 girls Ibbott House Captain.  

Here is some information about me.  I have been at IPS since Prep 
and have two older brothers, Charlie and Will who also went to 
IPS.   

I am involved in the choir and have also represented the school in 
orchestra, athletics and swimming.  It has been so much fun.  I love 
to be busy doing sport and dancing.  I play in two netball teams and 
do jazz, tap and contemporary dancing.  I am also a member of the 
Point Lonsdale Surf Life Saving Club and Myrtleford Ski Club at 
Falls Creek.    

I am very excited to have this role and have lots of new ideas to 
make this year really fun for everyone. These include: Fundraising 
for charities and to buy extra stuff for school, house music and 
house lunches.  

Please come and see me if you have any ideas that you would like 
to do.  I would like all Ibbott students to join in the fun and have 
smiles on their faces.  

Remember our House Chant: 

Ibbott Ibbott, we’ve got spirit! 

Ibbott Ibbott, let me hear it! 

 

GO IBBOTT! 

It has been a fabulous start to the year in 

music.  I am so impressed with the way 

students have organised themselves 

around timetables, rehearsals and practice. 

 

I.P.S. Mini Battle of the Bands 
Students in year five bands and the lunch 
time year six band will be competing in a 
Mini Battle of the Bands competition on 
Thursday 30

th
 of March.   

 

Time:  2.40 – 3.30pm 
Venue:  School Hall 
 
 
Year Five Musical Soiree  
Thursday 30

th
 March 

Following Battle of the Bands there will be 
an evening soiree featuring bands, duets, 
individual performances and ensembles. 
The concert will start at 7pm and conclude 
at 8pm. 
 
Please note in your diary as I need every 
student to attend and support their class. 
 
Yours in Music 
Marie Morrow 

Friends of Music 

With concerts, the school fair, school disco 

and gala performances we often need 

parents to assist us with the logistics of 

running concerts.  If you feel you can 

contribute please contact us. 



CANTEEN ROSTER  
Friday March 3 

 

9.00—11.30am        Zenta Buechler 
                                      Shelly Hu 

10.30am—1.50pm   Nikki Totta 
11.30am—1.50pm   Tania Slaviero 

Monday March 6 9.00—11.30am          VACANT 
11.30am—1.50pm    VACANT 

Tuesday March 7 9.00—11.30am          VACANT 
10.30am—12.15pm   Prue Vermiglio 
11.30am—1.50pm     VACANT 

Wednesday March 8 9.00—11.30am          Robin Massey 
11.30am—1.50pm    VACANT 

Thursday March 9 

CURRICULUM DAY 

9.00—11.30am           CURRICULUM 
11.30am—1.50pm     DAY 

Friday March 10 

 

9.00—11.30am           VACANT 
                                       Zenta Buechler 
11.30am—1.50pm      VACANT 
                                       Tania Slaviero 

VOLUNTEERS 
NEEDED Please 

think about helping 
Jenny in the 
canteen…..even if it is 
just occasionally.  
Canteen Manager: 
Jenny Ross,   
Ph:  0412-348-554 

Star of the Week   

YARD SUPERVISION 
 
Supervision of students before and after school is provided 
at the following times:  8.45 am to 9.00 am and 3.30 pm to 
3.45 pm.  
 
Outside these times supervision and / or collection of 
students is the responsibility of parents / guardians.  For the 
safety of students parent support for these times is sought. 
 
Parents who need to drop their child at school before 8.45 
am should consider using the Before School Care program. 

REGISTER TODAY 
www.myschoolconnect.com.au/ivanhoe 

Canteen Online                                                                                                               
Ordering ONLY 

Canteen contact 
number: 

9am—2.30pm 
0412 348 554 
Ring or text 

* Outside these 
hours please leave a 

message on 
voicemail.  Please 

include a clear name 
and number. 
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FC Ugo A, Tom V 

FH Amy H, Georgia M 

FMJ Ned E, Indigo W 

FS Asiya S A, Nicholas R 

1H Ruth C 

1D Shuayb M 

1M Max C 

1/2O Connor P 

2H Patrick S 

2L Summer A 

2G David V 

3C Alex P 

3M Daniel L 

3US Tom R 

3/4P Callum C 

4C Olivia K 

4M Leonardo E 

4R Kobi G B 

5H Danielle L 

5M Cameron F 

5S Jack C 

5E Edward W 

6H/P Joshua D 

6S/R Liam L 

6V Arshia R 

ART Manu M (6SR) 

ITALIAN 4M 

MUSIC Jacob C (3C) 

PE Shauyb M (1D) 

ICT Foundation MJ 

Volunteer helpers dish up a 

feast at the Canteen for 

Pancake Tuesday. 

http://www.myschoolconnect.com.au/ivanhoe


COMMUNITY NOTICEBOARD  
Items in Community News are subject to space 
availability.  The school does not accept 
responsibility for any goods or services advertised in 
this newsletter 

Kew High School provides a safe and secure 
learning environment which:  *  Fosters and 
promotes optimum student and staff wellbeing  *  
Values and listens to student input  *  Stimulates an 
interest in learning and caters for mixed abilities  *  
Enables all students to participate in a wide range 
of activities  *  Fosters self-confidence, effective 
communication, respect for self, others and the 
wider community.   

School tours for prospective parents will run in 2017 
until May 26th. Dates and times for each tour can be 
found on the school website at www.kew.vic.edu.au . 
Bookings are essential and can be made by ringing 
the General Office on 9859 8652. 
A parent information evening for prospective parents 
will be held in the Renaissance Theatre on the school 
campus on Wednesday, April 26th at 7.00 pm. All 
prospective parents welcome. 

FIRST AID ROOM LAUNDRY 
ROSTER 

 
Thank you to those parents who have volunteered 
for the roster.  A roster has been drawn up and 
sent home.  
Each Friday afternoon the beds need to be stripped 
and remade.  The sheets and pillow cases are to be 
laundered over the weekend and returned to the First 
Aid room or office on Monday.   

 
THIS WEEK’S ROSTER: 

Friday 3 March 2017 
 

Andrea Law 

CLEAN UP AUSTRALIA DAY  

in the Darebin Parklands 

Sunday March 5 (10am—12noon) 

Please help clean up the Parklands. 

Our Parklands is a precious place.  It’s a conservation park 

that’s home to echidna, wombats, fish and frogs, bats and 

birds and even the odd kangaroo from time to time. 

It’s also our home; whether for a picnic or a ramble, eating 

mulberries, quiet contemplation or walking the dog. 

Floods over the Christmas period have filled our Parklands 

and the banks of the creek with rubbish, so we invite you and 

your family to come to Clean Up Australia day on Sunday 

March 5th. 

Wear sun protection and appropriate footwear, but we can 

supply bags and gloves and you are assured of a friendly 

welcome! 

Meet at the Ranger’s Hut (end of Separation Street).  See you 

there! 

Win a chance to camp out in the Parklands! 

Six lucky Junior Rangers and their parents will be randomly 

drawn from those who help clean up the Parklands.  Dinner, 

campfire, spotlighting and plenty of marshmallows included. 

THORNBURY HIGH 

SCHOOL  

OPEN NIGHT 

Thursday 16th March 2017—7pm 

Guests are invited to arrive via Matisi Street and 

gather in the School Gymnasium. 

The Principal, Michael Keenan, will make a small 

presentation.  Following this, parents and students 

will take part in a number of activities as well as a 

tour of the school. 

Tea and coffee will be served in the staff room from 

8.30pm with ample opportunity for informal 

discussion with the Principal, Year Level 

Coordinators and teaching staff. 

Thornbury High School, 238 Collins Street, 

Thornbury  3071.  Ph:  9480 4066.   

Email:  thornbury.hs@edumail.vic.gov.au     

Web:  www.thornburyhs.vic.edu.au 

MONASH UNIVERSITY PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT 

PROGRAMS 

CERTIFICATE OF EDUCATION SUPPORT—INTEGRATION 

AIDE / TEACHER AIDE.  Northcote. 

A qualification that will enhance your career opportunities.  

This course is designed for people wishing to work with 

students with additional learning needs in primary, secondary 

and specialist schools. 

Course Length:  this course is delivered over eights days of 6 

hours per day.  Venue:  Croxton School, Northcote.  Course 

Dates 2017:  Eight consecutive day, 9am—3.30pm.  April 4, 5, 

6, 7, 10, 11, 12, 13. 

Prerequisites:  There are no formal prerequisites for this 

course, however, it is essential that you possess a satisfactory 

level of spoken and written English and have basic computer 

skills.  Assessment:  Journal; Class participation;  Minimum 

class attendance (7 days);  2 written assignments. 

Recognition:  The Certificate is recognised by the Faculty of 

Education to the value of 6 credit points at undergraduate 

level.  For more information:  

monash.edu/education/shortcourses/credit 

Cost:  $1,145 ($1,029 concession) (GST free) 

Contact Details: 

To express your interest in the course or to find out more 
about short courses offered by Monash Education, please 
contact us.  Ph:  9905 2700.   
Email:  edu-shortcourses@monash.edu 
Monash.edu/education/shortcourses 

http://www.kew.vic.edu.au


Visit our Facebook page for more details.

https://www.facebook.com/LCFFunLangu

ages/

A Fun way of learning another 
language from the ages of 2-12 at 

Ivanhoe Primary School

Lesson Times

French
Thursday 3.45-4.45pm

Enrol at www.lcfclubs.com.au Or email us for more 
information support@lcfclubs.com.au

Lesson Times:   French    Thursday 3.45—4.45pm 
 

Visit our Facebook page for more details. 
https://www.facebook.com/LCFFunLanguages/ 
ENROL NOW    at www.lcfclubs.com.au or email us 
for more information  at support@lcfclubs.com.au 

 A message from Vision Personal Training, a 
proud Silver Supporter of IPS. 

Losing Weight is a Science. Keeping it 
off is a Psychology 
 

Combine the science of eating water rich foods 
with the psychology of choosing to eat 
appropriate foods, and you are on the road to 
maintaining your weight. 

For many people, losing weight seems to be a 
life-long process. Dieting and following new 
fads on television and in magazines is a 
lifestyle for some people, rather than a short 
means-to-an-end. This is because many don't 
understand the science behind losing weight. 

Think of your body as a machine and the 
process of losing-weight will become a lot 
easier to understand. It is a game of science 
and maths. Here's the good news - you 
naturally burn energy by simply existing. A day 
spent sat at a desk still requires energy - not as 
much of course, but you still burn a set amount 
of calories. 

Eating smart, not eating less is the key to losing 
weight and keeping it off. It's all in your head. 
Being motivated to stick to a healthy diet is 
what drives results. Eating low in calorie density 
foods that are rich in water, such as vegetables 
and fruit, promotes healthy weight loss and 
prevents chronic illnesses. It also helps people 
control their hunger. They're eating more, but 
actually less in terms of calories. What they 
learn is to make appropriate food choices for a 
low in calorie density diet. 

So really, by simply knowing and controlling 
what you put into your mouth is going to make 
losing weight an achievable task. The science 
is eating low in calorie density foods. The 
psychology is choosing to make smart food 
choices and sticking to it. And that's it! Combine 
the two rules and you're set for a healthy diet. 

Kyle Johnston 

Vision Personal Training Ivanhoe  

Proud Silver Supporter of Ivanhoe Primary 

www.visionpt.com.au/studios/ivanhoe 

 

SACRAMENTAL CLASSES 2017.  The lessons for the 

Sacrament of Reconciliation start on March 7th until May 16th.  

Lessons for Confirmation start on May 23rd and conclude on 

August 15th.  Lessons for First Eucharist start on August 22nd and 

finish on November 8th. 

ALL LESSONS ARE HELD AT ST JOHN’S PARISH HOUSE, 

HEIDELBERG on Tuesdays from 4pm to 5pm.  Enquiries:  Sr 

Loreto on 9457 1066. 

KELLY SPORTS @ IPS 

FIRST TERM FLO (HIP HOP) 

Exciting new dance program!  Throughout the term students will have 

the opportunity to move, groove, spin and bop to the sound of Flo 

Rida’s best beats, alongside our very experienced dance instructors.  

You will have a fantastic time learning the new moves in our high 

intensity, excitement-filled dance environment.  Flyers are available at 

the school office. 

LUNCHTIME ON THURSDAYS 

Prep—Grade 4 

Cost $96 

SINGING, DANCE, DRAMA.  Extraordinary Kids.   

We’re taking out the sequins and the make up and putting back in 

the FUN!  Lots of performances, lots of games, singing, dancing 

and acting.   Develop confidence, make some friends, learn some 

skills…  When:  4-6 pm  Monday or Wednesday.  Where:  

Deepdene Uniting Church Hall, 958 Burke Rd, Deepdene.  

www.extraordinarykids.com.au 

LOWER PLENTY PRIMARY SCHOOL  
FETE & CAR BOOT SALE 
Sunday 26th MARCH 2017 

9am—2pm 
Join us for an amazing family day out.  Come and see our new 
Fun & Food Zones and fabulous stalls at the CAR BOOT SALE. 
Trash ‘n’ Treasure—Bungy Tramp—Chair Swing—Jumping 
Castle—Mystery Bottles—Haunted House—Face Painting—Cake 
Stall and more OR try your luck at the Silent Auction while 
enjoying some Devonshire Tea. 
Pre-order your amazing value pass today    
pfa@lowerplentyps.vic.edu.au 
Value Pass $20  Super Pass $30 Unlimited Fun Zone Pass $40. 
Individual Fun Zone Prices: $5 or $2.   
Book your site for the car boot sale, Ph: 9435 2585 
Lower Plenty Primary School, 126 Main Road, Lwr Plenty. 

http://www.visionpt.com.au/studios/ivanhoe
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BABY SITTER 

Ex-student of IPS and currently studying year 12 at 
Ivanhoe Girls’ Grammar School 
Available weeknights and weekends 
Current Level 1 First Aid Certificate 
Estella Howse-Fleming 
ehowsefleming@ivanhoegirls.vic.edu.au 

HOLIDAY PROGRAM AT LATROBE UNIVERSITY 
The La Trobe University Sports Centre is pleased to 
announce that the Sports Spectaculars will be running these 
Easter holidays for all primary & secondary school children 
aged 7 – 14yrs. The Holiday Clinic dates & times: 
  

·         Tuesday 4th April 2017 – 9am to 4pm (drop off 
available from 8:45am) 

·         Friday 7th April 2017 – 9am to 4pm (drop off 
available from 8:45am) 

·         Tuesday 11
th

 April 2017 – 9am to 4pm (drop off 
available from 8:45am) 

  
The Sports Spectaculars are fun filled sports days suitable 
for children aged between 7 – 14 years. The format for each 
day is all about fun and to introduce children to new sports 
and activities. Participants will begin in the pool with 
kayaking, water polo, aquatic games and use of the Tarzan 
rope. At the turn of lunch the dry activities begin with rock 
climbing, basketball, tennis, futsal etc.  
  
Participants will need to bring their own lunch/snacks, drinks, 
bathers, towel and suitable sports attire (with runners). 
  
Parents can register children for any one or both sessions. 
Fees are: 

·         One Child, One Day - $45.00 
·         One Child, Multiple Days - $35.00 per day 
·         Multiple Children, One Day - $35.00 per child 
·         Multiple Children, Multiple Days - $35.00 per child, 

per day 
  
Full payment required at time of booking.  
Bookings:  Ph: 9479 2973.   
Email:  unisportprograms@latrobe.edu.au 
Web:  latrobe.edu.au/UniSport 

SOCCER—SealPony 
SealPony Football is a developmental & participation pro-
gram that introduces boys and girls aged between 5-10 to 
the game of football (soccer).  It focuses on teaching the 
basic/intermediate skills. 

 Fun games & activities    • Great giveaways. 

 For more information, call Joe on 0415 388 028 or visit 
www.sealpony.com.au 

Time:  Every Sunday morning starting from the 12th March 
2017.  Finishing date is the 28th May 2017.   
Registration Date:  Saturday 4th March 10am—11am.   
Venue:  James Street Reserve, Heidelberg Heights. 

GIRLS! 

PLAY AFL FOOTBALL AT  

IVANHOE JUNIOR FOOTBALL CLUB 

2017 registrations open for boys and girls online now at 

www.ivanhoejfc.com.au 

Girls teams for season 2017:  Under 18 (birth year 1999-

2001); Under 15 (2002-2003); Under 13 (2004-2006). 

Contact Claire Long, coordinator of girls football IJFC   

Email:  ijfcgirls@gmail.com 

Vida Tennis.  Veneto Club.  Kids hot shots tennis lesson: 

Monday to Friday & Sat morning.  Private lessons available 

Mon—Sat.  Adult sessions—mornings. Contact Ashleigh to 

organise your FREE lesson time, on 0422 240 269 or 

Ashleigh@vidatennis.com.au.  Www.vidatennis.com.au/free-

intro-tennis-lesson 

GKR KARATE—FITNESS WITH PURPOSE 

Learn self defence.  Build Strength, coordination & fitness.  

Develop self discipline.  Increase focus and concentration.  

Generate positive self esteem & confidence. 

Beginners groups starting now.   

Ivanhoe Primary School  

Tuesday 6.30pm—7.30pm.  Saturday 10.30am—11.30am 

$15 per session.  Pay as you go. No lock in contracts.  For 

more information, or to ask about our family discounts, 

contact Jason Knight on 0407 083 304. 

COMMUNITY SPORTS CAMPS 

Footy Camp, Soccer Camps, Netball Camps, Basketball Camps 

Children aged 5—12 years.  Morning and Afternoon Tea provided.  

Giveaways / Prizes for all children 

2 Day Price:  $135 & discount for siblings. 

A great way to improve skills, make friends and havae fun! 

Football:  Ivanhoe—10th & 11th April 2017 

Soccer:  Ivanhoe—10th & 11th april 2017 

Netball:  Kew High School—5th & 6th April 2017 

 Doncaster—10th & 11th April 2017 

Basketball:   Kew High School—5th & 6th April 2017 

  Trinity Grammar—6th & 7th April 2017 

  Doncaster—10th & 11th April 2017. 

Other venues and dates also available.  Check website. 

Book Now!  Communitycamps.com.au 

1300 562 571 

GIRLS ON THE WATER 

Come and be inspired and support women in sport. 

SUNDAY 5 MARCH 2017.  10AM—2PM 

Free Event! 

Westerfolds Park, Templestowe.  Get out on the water 

with Olympians and hear their stories.  This is a free event 

with coaches from all areas of canoeing here to share 

their skills and stories on what they have achieved. 

Come and be inspired and have a paddle. 

This event is for any age and ability. 

Special Guest:  Jessica Fox (Olympian, Rio) & many 

more!! 

So come and enjoy a great day out and take the 

opportunity to try something different and support women 

in sports!! 

For more information go to www.vic.canoe.org.au 

All equipment provided by Canoe Victoria and local clubs.  

Fully Qualified Coaches. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ivanhoe Primary School's Lunchtime Club has been selected to participate in a fundraiser called 
Local Matters at Grill’d Northland this March!  

Local Matters is the Grill’d community donation program that sees each Grill’d restaurant donate 
$500 back into the community each month. The donation is split between three local community 
groups.  

Ivanhoe Primary School's Lunchtime Club operates every Thursday during lunchtime in the after 
school care building and provides an opportunity for one year level each week to participate in 
either a craft, science or cooking activity guided and supervised by Sarah Emerson (qualified 
teacher and currently an Education Support Worker at IPS, as well as an assistant coordinator for 
the IPS OSHC program), Soula Zini and other members of the PFA and school community. The 
PFA funds The Lunchtime Club. 

How can you help? 
We’d love your support in receiving the highest $300 donation to purchase resources to enhance 
the weekly experience for our students. Simply head to Grill’d Northland during March, for a 
burger and pop your Local Matters token into our jar. The group with the most tokens at the end 
of the month receives the largest donation. It’s a simple (and delicious) way to show your support! 

You’ll find Ivanhoe Primary School's Lunchtime Club on a jar at Grill’d Northland, Restaurant 
Precinct, Northland Shopping Centre, Preston. 

Thank you for your support! 

 

 


